
 
Hull Family Association 2018 Reunion Alert! 

 
 
To all HFA members, 
 
Plans are solidifying for our next Hull Family Association Reunion to be held 
September 27, 28, and 29 in beautiful Denver, Colorado. 
 
The hotel we have chosen is the Residence Inn by Marriott at the Denver 
International Airport, 16490 East 40th Circle, Aurora, CO 80011. 
 
Here is the link for making your reservation for $129.00 a night: 

Book your group rate for Hull Family Association 
 
The last day to book the hotel is September 6, 2018 at the special rate of 
$129. You may also call the hotel at 303-459-8000 and ask for the Hull 
Family Association rate. 
 
We are excited about this year’s reunion for many reasons, one being that we 
will visit the Phyllis J. Hughes Hull Collection at the Denver Public Library. 
The Genealogy Librarian, James K. Jeffrey, has offered to give us a talk and 
tour associated with the collection.   
 
Other interesting features very close to the Denver Public Library are the 
Denver Art Museum and the Colorado Historical Museum—all within 
walking distance of the Denver Public Library. 
 
We look forward to a very rewarding reunion with all our members who are 
able to attend! 
 
There will be more details forthcoming in the near future. 
 
Looking forward to getting together in September, 

 
Gregory Hull,  
HFA President	

https://www.marriott.com/meeting-event-hotels/group-corporate-travel/groupCorp.mi?resLinkData=Hull%20Family%20Association%5Edenri%60HFAHFAA%60129.00%60USD%60false%603%609/27/18%609/30/18%609/6/18&app=resvlink&stop_mobi=yes



